
 

Department of Planning and Environment 
 

4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 www.dpie.nsw.gov.au   1 
Locked Bag 5022, Parramatta NSW 2124 
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Miss Emily Honeysett 
Administration 
Walker Quarries Pty Ltd. 
963 Great Western Highway 
MARRANGAROO NSW 2790  

23 November 2022 

Subject: Subject: Wallerawang Quarry (DA 344-11-2001) – Soil & Water Management Plant 

 

Dear Miss Honeysett 

I refer to the Soil and Water Management Plan (Revision 4.1, dated October 2022) which was 
submitted in accordance with Condition 18 of Schedule 3 and Condition 13 of Schedule 5 of the 
consent for Wallerawang Quarry (DA 344-11-2001).  

I have reviewed the additional information provided by you in response to the Request for Information 
issued by the Department on 16 August 2022. I can now inform you that the justification provided for 
the changes to the management plan and the evidence of consultation with EPA and DPE – Water is 
considered to be acceptable and the Management Plan is hereby approved.  

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Kevin Reid on 0292746209 or by email at 
kevin.reid@dpie.nsw.gov.au. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Carl Dumpleton 
Team Leader 
Resource Assessments 

As nominee of the Planning Secretary 


